
Certainly! Here's a simple example of a resignation speech in a 

reflective-gratitude tone: 

--- 

Dear [Manager's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to formally resign from 

my position at [Company Name], effective two weeks from today, [Last 

Working Day]. 

Reflecting on my time here, I am filled with gratitude for the incredible 

opportunities I have had. Working under your guidance has been a truly 

enriching experience. I have learned so much, not just professionally, 

but personally as well.  

The support and camaraderie of the team made every day enjoyable, and I 

am thankful for the friendships and connections I have made along the 

way. 

As I move on to explore new opportunities, I carry with me the valuable 

lessons and fond memories from my time at [Company Name].  

Thank you once again for the mentorship and encouragement. I am grateful 

for everything and look forward to keeping in touch in the future. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 


